
 

  

 

16th May 2022 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
RE: Tiktok Accounts  
 
It has recently been brought to our attention that there are a number of accounts on TikTok referring 

to Sarum Academy.  Some of the videos produced within these accounts are harmless and a good 

example of ‘finding humour’. There are, however, some which are concerning.  These include the 

use of images of staff which have been taken without consent and derogatory remarks.  

 

Sarum Academy is not deemed a ‘public place’ and it is not therefore reasonable for our staff to 

expect their image to be taken and shared without their permission.  I have asked staff to report any 

instances of their images being shared to TikTok and, if they feel it is defamatory, to the police. This 

is the same advice I give to parents when there is online peer on peer abuse.  

 

Please could you discuss all of the above with your son or daughter and make it clear to them that 

misuse of social media has consequences.  If you wish to know more about TikTok as a social media 

platform, please see the attached information sheet. 

 

Thank you for your ongoing support around monitoring your child’s social media use and engaging 

with the information the school puts out to parents around keeping your child safe online.  

 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Miss M Fox  
Head of Student Development and Wellbeing  
 



 

 


